Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to keeping our
community safe, we would like to share some important safety information and updates.

Safety Reminders

o Always lock your doors and windows when leaving your home.
« Be aware of your surroundings and report any suspicious activities to authorities.
« Participate in our upcoming safety workshop on [Date] at [Location].

Emergency Contacts

In case of emergency, please utilize the following contacts:
e Local Police: [Phone Number]

e Fire Department: [Phone Number]
e Community Safety Officer: [Name and Phone Number]

Feedback

Your safety is our priority. Please feel free to reach out with any concerns or suggestions you
may have by contacting us at [Email Address] or [Phone Number].

Thank you for being an active participant in creating a safer community!
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Community Association Name]



